
Term 5, Week 5

Year 6 news A snapshot of our week

SATs week is now over and we are so proud of all the children in Y6. You have worked so 

hard this week, well done!  You showed great motivation, determination and perseverance.  

We could not have asked any more of you.  Now relax and enjoy your weekend!  

Bright spark:  Steph

Stars: The whole class! 

Art:
The children worked on their sketching skills this 

week.  They were drawing detailed noses.  

PE:
In PE, we played rounders.  The children enjoyed a 

very competitive game – the difference in the total 

scores was only 3 points!  They showed great team 

spirit and were supportive of each other. Well done 

all!  

Science:
This week, we looked at 

evidence for evolution.  First, we 

recapped vocabulary associated 

with this unit: adaptive traits, 

evolution, characteristics, 

inheritance and natural 

selection.  

We then recapped the 

fossilisation process.  A special 

well done goes to Tyler – who 

knew more than Mrs S-B! In 

addition to looking at fossil 

evidence of animals, we looked 

at the fossilisation of fern leaves.  

We studied similarities and 

differences of fossils and their 

living relatives.    

Next week:
Monday 20th May – Whole class transition session with Mrs Miller

Tuesday 21st May – DT/Science day – children to wear own clothes –

not best clothes as we will be using paint and glue guns.  

Wednesday 22nd May – Bubble/Colour run - PM.  We are 

representing Sweden so children are welcome to wear blue and 

yellow – but they do not need to!

Woodland Learning:
The children had a lovely 

session with year 5.  They 

played games and made a 

variety of things using the tools. 

Italian:
The children revised numbers 

to 1000.  They practised 

through conversation and 

through a fun game.  

Year 6 festival:
Pictures from the festival will be included in next 

week’s newsletter.  


